i Habltat for Humanity'

51 Austin Street, Danbury, CT 06810 203-744-1340

April 23, 2015

Ms. Fran Norman, Executive Director
Housatonic Habitat for Humanity

51 Austin Street

Danbury, CT 06810

Dear Fran,

For the past few months, the Family Selection Committee has reviewed the credentials of a number of
candidates for the home our affiliate plans to build in New Milford. We feel that we can recommend a
candidate to the Board of Directors to be our next partner family. It was the unanimous choice of our
committee to recommend Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Obijiski. We have done the required checks (credit,
criminal, and sex-offender) and found them more than acceptable on all counts. Besides Joshua and
Jamie, their family also includes a lively two-year old, Julian. Presently they are renting a home in
Brookfield where their rental costs exceed the probable homeowner costs of the home to be built in
New Milford.

We are excited about our choice and feel they will make an excellent partner family.

Sincerely,

E s o

Ernest Lehman, Chairman
Family Selection Committee
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What have you built today?



